
February 2021 Parent 
Newsletter 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We had a wonderful New Year/Winter song celebration with our Fours 
students. Thank you for your understanding regarding a December 
program. Registration for returning students is now open. Please return the 
paperwork and corresponding fees to secure your spot. Open Enrollment for 
new families begins on February 1st. 

 
 
Important Dates 
February 5th- No school, teacher workday 

February 11-12 Valentine’s Party (Please contact teachers/room parents 
for more information) 

February 15- No school, President’s Day        

Our Harris Teeter “Together in Education” number is 1391. Please link your 
account to this number.       

The Day School is joining the church’s Youth program to “Rise Against 
Hunger.” Please send in canned food items by February 5th.                     

                                          

                                         Blessings, Caroline  



 
 

Matthew 22: 36-39 
“’Master, which is the greatest commandment in the law? Jesus 

said unto him, “Thou shalt love the Lord thy God with all thy heart, 
and with all thy soul, and with all thy mind. This is the first and 
great commandment. And the second is like unto it. Thou shalt 

love thy neighbor as thyself.’” 
 


